
PTC CEO Gerardo Borromeo recognized 
with Crew Welfare Leadership Award

PTC CEO Gerardo Borromeo was recognized

for his maritime leadership at the

SAFETY4SEA Crew Welfare Week awarding

ceremonies held on June 21, 2022. In his

acceptance speech, Mr. Borromeo dedicated

the honor to PTC's noble global maritime

professionals, the heart and soul of a ship. He

also shared the honor with his PTC colleagues

and dedicated the award to PTC's visionary

and founder, IMO Maritime Ambassador

Carlos C. Salinas.



Gerardo Borromeo, PTC CEO, and MGEN

Restituto Padilla Jr AFP (Ret), Executive Director

for Corporate Public Policy, Risks, and

Sustainability, along with other members of the

Group's sustainability program, participated in

an onboarding program conducted by ARISE-

Philippines via Zoom on June 17.  

The award has been bestowed in recognition of Mr. Borromeo's contribution as
an Industry Figure who has provided leadership by steering their organization
and/or the industry towards crew welfare excellence.

The Crew Welfare Leadership Award is a testament to an 18-year-long maritime
career dedicated to the advancement, career growth, and personal
development of our global maritime professionals. In addition, the distinction
reflects how Safety4Sea deeply values Mr. Borromeo's contribution to the
maritime industry through the development and implementation of the PTC
Group's strategic initiatives, his innovative leadership and fresh way of
thinking, and taking on the responsibilities of board memberships at key
industry associations throughout his career.

The Meaning Behind the Milestone

With pride and gratitude, we celebrate another milestone
in the distinguished career of our CEO, Gerardo A.
Borromeo, who was honored with the Crew Welfare
Leadership Award at the 2022 SAFETY4SEA Crew Welfare
Awards, June 21, 2022.

The honor signifies the organization's respect for the many ways
that Mr. Borromeo continues to shine a positive light upon the
sector through his leadership and capabilities, serving to elevate
shipping so it is attractive inspiring both within the industry and
to future talent who have yet to embark on maritime careers. 

As the PTC Group community, let us all extend our warmest
congratulations to Mr. Gerardo A. Borromeo for meeting the
highest standards and brought honor and pride to our country,
our industry and our company.

Crew Welfare Leadership Award
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